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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

I hope you have had a good week. 
 

Sing as One: On Tuesday morning we were visited by the Year 1 children from Twerton 
Infant School, Oldfield Park Infant School, Welton Primary School, WASPS and Peasedown 
St John Primary School. This is an annual event whereby the children in their schools learn 
the same songs and choose one of their own to perform. It is always a lovely event and our 
Year 1 children enjoyed hosting the other schools. Thank you to Mrs Houston for organising 
another music opportunity. 
Couch to 5K: Also on Tuesday morning, our incredible Year 6, along with their staff and 
supporting parents, ran over 5K along the cycle track! The children had been training for 
this over recent months and all accomplished their aim. Spirits and emotions were high at 
the end of the event when the adults could not praise the children enough for their positive 
attitude and support of one another. Thank you to Mrs Amor and Mrs Button for 
committing to the training themselves; what super role models for our children.  
Well done!: Emma Puzey, Katherine Wellings, Joanne Radway, Katy Hancock and Amanda 
Crutchley completed the Cotswold Way Challenge last weekend in scorching temperatures. 
They committed to walk 100km, raising funds for the NPSA, Allergy UK, NSPCC and Cancer 
Research. In digging deep and with remarkable teamwork they were more than elated to 
finish, together. What brilliant role models, and we are most grateful for the funds raised. 
Please catch up with them to hear about the journey and how they achieved it. If you 
would like to support their efforts please see the link Cotswold Way Challenge  
Parent Questionnaire 2019: We value your feedback and therefore ask you to spend a few 
minutes completing our annual online questionnaire. Last year this proved beneficial in 
evaluating the ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ǿƻǊƪ ŀƴŘ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŀŎŀŘŜƳƛŎ ȅŜŀǊΦ ¢Ƙe questionnaire can be 
found at:  https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NewbridgeParentSurvey2019  and will be 
available until 12 noon on Thursday 11th July, after which time the results will be analysed 
and reported to you. 
Supporting the NPSA AGM: Thank you to those who came along last evening to the AGM. 
We were able to celebrate the achievements of the year and recognise the parents who 
ƘŀŘ ǾŜǊȅ ƪƛƴŘƭȅ ƭŜŘ ƻƴ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΦ ! ŘŜǘŀƛƭŜŘ ǎǳƳƳŀǊȅ ƻŦ ƭŀǎǘ ƴƛƎƘǘΩǎ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǊǘƛŎǳƭŀǊƭȅ 
how the NPSA needs to be re-shaped to make it sustainable, will be published by the NPSA 
secretary. There are still vacant roles on the committee ς please see your class rep if you 
ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƪƴƻǿ ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜǎŜΦ L ŎŀƴΩǘ ǎǘǊŜǎǎ ŜƴƻǳƎƘ Ƙƻǿ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǘƘŜ ǊƻƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ bt{! 
is to our children and our community. 
Newbridge Summer Holiday Club: The holiday club will take place on the dates listed; 23rd 
ς 26th July, 29th July ς 2nd August, 5th August ς 7th August, 14th August ς 16th August. Please 
book now, and before 12th WǳƭȅΣ ǘƻ ǊŜǎŜǊǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǇƭŀŎŜ at www.libacura.co.uk 
Scooting:  Please remember that there is no scooting or cycling around the school site.  
Thank you. 
Upper School Football Tournament: Thank you to Mr Cumpson for organising this event. It 
takes place promptly after school this evening. Well done to every pupil who has entered 
and to the managers for supporting their teams. I hope everyone has a lot of fun. 
 

Have a good weekend. 
 
With kind regards  
Gill Kennaugh 
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 Discos 

  

Term 6 dates: 
10/7/19 
Lower Sports 9.30am 
11/7/19 
Y2 to Y3 transition 
meeting 2.45pm 
12/7/19 
Family BBQ 5.00pm 
15/7/19  
±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΩ ¢Ŝŀ 2.15pm 
17/7/19 
Yr 6 Production 7.00pm 
18/7/19   
Yr 6 Production 7,00pm 
19/7/19 
Leavers tea  4.30pm 
19/7/19 
Y5 and Y6 Disco 5.30pm 
22/7/19 
¸Ǌ с [ŜŀǾŜǊǎΨ 
Assembly  2.00pm 
Last day of term for pupils 
23/7/19 
Inset Day  
 
 
 Discos 

Friday 19th July 

Yr 6 LeaversΩ Tea 

4.30pm ς 5.00pm 

Yr 6 LeaversΩ Disco 

5pm ς 5.30pm 

Yr 5  to join Disco 

5.30pm ς 6.30pm 

£1.50 for Yr 5 

 

 

 

 

 

Club reminder 

Please remember that 

all clubs have now 

finished for the year. 

The remaining Drama 

Club sessions will go 

ahead on Tuesday 9th 

July 

 

 

Class Photos 

Please place your 

order by Thursday 

12th July 

http://www.gofundme.com/cotswold-way-fundraising-challenge?member=1975184
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NewbridgeParentSurvey2019
http://www.libacura.co.uk/
http://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/
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Bee      Oscar D   Alessia Z Ladybird   Elijah R   Oliver A 

IDE       Zoe M     Alden R IR               Eloise P   Millie M   

2EO      Imogen B    Freddie H 2G              Mina M   Reuben R 

 3OG     Eddie J    Eva S 3KC           Ethan P    Sydney W-H 

 4C        Sam S    Layla H 4H             Elsa H    Merryn H 

5B       Sasha H    William P 5H             Maisy P    Jamie D 

 

 

6A      Whole Class 6B              Whole Class 

[ƻǾŜƭȅ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΧ 

If you have recently completed a 

DBS application with me and have 

received your DBS certificate 

through the post. Can you please 

bring it into the office so that I 

can add you to our volunteer list. 

Many thanks 

Cherry Hill 

 

Up to date contact details 

In the event of an emergency it is 

really important for us to have up 

to date contact information for 

you.  

If your contact details have 

changed please inform the office 

and double check them on 

Libacura if you use Breakfast and 

After School Club. 
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Curriculum Corner 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

    

 

Show and Tell 

Concert 

On Thursday 11th July 

 Choir, Orchestra and 

Blues Band will perform a 

Ψ{Ƙƻǿ ŀƴŘ ¢ŜƭƭΩ ŎƻƴŎŜǊǘ 

at 4.30pm. 

The concert will be held in 

the Upper School Hall. 

Parents and Carers are 

most welcome 

 

Super Spellings 
 

If you like painting, why not paint your spelling words onto rocks or pebbles this 
week? You could either paint the whole word on each rock or paint one letter on 
each rock for your trickiest word. Then have fun hiding them in the garden to be 

found or play games by scrambling the letters, removing letters and guessing 
which letter is missing. 
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Isobel F, Yr 3 

Sophie S, Yr 6 
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5K 
Four words: exhausting, testing, exhilarating and 
momentous. These words sum up our privileged 
experience of running five kilometres alongside our peers. 
I think everyone agrees that sharing this moment with 
friends really motivated us to continue even in the 

excruciatingly hot weather. We have been training for the run since September, going outside to practice around the 
school grounds. It feels incredibly surreal to think our year as a whole has gone from 
struggling to run 90 seconds to completing our goal of 40 minutes- not only have we 
smashed the target of five kilometres, many have also reached the absolutely amazing 
achievement of six kilometres! We began this event feeling unsure and maybe a little 
apprehensive but we ended feeling like we were on top of the world: smiling so wide we 
thought our faces would split. Although some people may have found it harder than 
others, each member of 6A and 6B persevered and excelled! ¢ƻ ǎŀȅ ǿŜΩǊŜ ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦ 
every single person in this year is such an understatement. Well done, Year 6!!! 

By Sophie S, 6A, and Daisy W, 6B 
 
What an incredible achievement from all of our Year Six 
children; we are so proud of each and every one of you! It was 
such a wonderful sight seeing the entire year group running as 
one. 
Many thanks to Ms Hunt, Mrs McLeod, Mrs Rowntree, Mrs Eggleton, Ms Thompson, Mr 
Gardiner, Mr Atkins and Mrs Wainwright your help was invaluable! 
Mrs Amor and Mrs Button 
 

 

  


